
 

Class 3 Newsletter 02.07.21 

This week in Class 3… 
We have been recapping key Maths and Grammar skills, as well as working towards 
finishing our reports about the Ancient Greek Olympics. I have been so impressed 
with the writing the children have produced so far, I can’t wait to see the finished 
product! In RE, we have been thinking about what we are thankful for, and writing 
some lovely prayers to say thank you. In History, the children have been discussing 

democracy and comparing how laws and rules were decided during the Ancient 
Greek Empire with more current times in the UK. The children have been 

conducting lots of investigations in Science. We have been looking at animals and 
humans and how they/we change over time. This week, the children compared 
their shoe size to the size of their hand and presented their data on graphs. The 

children also really enjoyed our Marvellous Maths Morning yesterday. Class 3 were 
exploring angles and shape. Pictures will be available on the website shortly.  

 
Courageous Advocate  

The courageous advocate that we are celebrating this week is Rev. Chris Lee. Rev 
Chris Lee is the Vicar of St Saviour Wendell Park. He uses his social media platforms 

to communicate the goodness of Jesus Christ, and has been asked to help the 
Church of England think about the best ways to use the social media space. 

How many Instagram followers does Rev. Chris Lee have? 
 

Race for Life 
A reminder that next week (Wednesday 7th July) is our Race for Life. Children are 
allowed to wear something blue as they take part. Please visit our Online Giving 

page if you wish to donate, which I have included the link to here. 
 https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/lea-endowed-c-of-e-primary-school 

You will also find it on the school homepage. Any donations would be greatly 
appreciated. Thank you for your support.    

 
Certificates 

Christian Value award – Peace  
Charlie for being a peaceful influence on his peers 

Curriculum 
Dashel for being more focussed and working hard this week 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

As always, if you need to contact 
me, my email address is 

l.shepherd@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 
Have a lovely weekend! 

Miss Shepherd   
 

 

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/lea-endowed-c-of-e-primary-school
mailto:l.shepherd@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk

